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I support this bill. Motorcycle lane splitting and filtering has been proven to help 

protect motorcyclists while lane splitting properly. Specifically in large cities like 

Portland, if this bill passes, more people would have motivation to commute on 

motorcycles taking up less space on the road and lessening congestion. Currently 

there is no motivation to commute by bike if you have to be stuck in traffic with 

everyone else anyhow. Thank you.  


